
Dear usmnews.net 
 

Dear usmnews.net, 

A couple days ago Athletic Director Bill McGillis said, “‘We're facing adversity and we've 

got more adversity coming’.”  While McGillis was talking about Southern Miss’ beleaguered 

basketball program, many of us think he could be talking about the University as a whole.  Our 

current president makes (former USM president) Martha Saunders look like a rocket scientist.  

The best thing we can say about Martha is that she’s a sorority airhead.  But I guess we’re 

punching the politically correct buttons.  First, we had a woman president who only seemed to 

know how to waste money on airplanes and bedroom renovations, etc.  Now we have a black 

president who didn’t earn a full professorship or publish a single article.  Neither race nor 

gender alone qualifies a person to be a university president.   
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